
 

 

 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 25th April - Week B 

 
Holiday Activity and Food (HAF)/Holiday Activity Programme (HAP) and is now OPEN for 
families to book activities/food during the week of Monday 11th April – Thursday 14th April 2022 
 A list of activities can be found here:  https://www.cotswold.gov.uk/haf     
 A £35 food voucher is available for those eligible. This will need to be emailed to Worldwide Jungle who will then 
inform our admin team of the voucher code to give a family to redeem on Cotswold Veg Box. 
 If you cannot access the cooking kits/food parcels due to food allergies/intolerances you will need to complete 
a special dietary form this will give you a voucher to a local supermarket worth £15. 
https://forms.gloucestershire.gov.uk/HAF-diet  
  
How can families book? Barnardo’s Helpline: 0330 124 2903 –  
Open: 28th March -8th April : 9am-5pm    11th April - 14th April : 9am - 5pm  

 

 Notices:   

 All years: Pulhams have confirmed masks are no longer mandatory on their buses. 

 All years: Mrs Barton is leaving the Maths department at Easter to pursue interests outside of teaching. This 
means that there are some changes to the class teachers in maths. Mrs Perkins is going to be teaching full 
time and will be teaching all lessons for her classes. Mrs Tucker will be taking over Mrs Barton’s classes with 
the exception of year 7 where Mr Salvidge is taking over of the lead teacher and year 9 where Mr Eckersley 
is the lead teacher.  

 Year 10: Parents Evening - 28th April and 3rd May. Please make online appointments using the following link- 
https://farmors1.schoolcloud.co.uk/  Any problems please email Laura Whiteman, 
lwhiteman@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk. 

 Year 11: Have been given summer personal exam timetables this week for summer GCSE examinations. 
Please read the associated letter sent electronically with their timetables for important information 
regarding exams, results and special consideration.  

 Year 11. Cut-off date for ordering Hoodies is 17th April.  

  Safeguarding:  
School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Siobhan Whittingham, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or 
parents) should contact the head of year to refer.  
 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On You 
r Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, 
if you need this, it will help: Here  
 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

parent info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 

 

Letters to parents: here 
 Year 8: Parents Letter.  
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 Year 8: Big Bang trip  

 Year 8: Bletchley park trip 

 Year 10: Berlin Trip  

 Year 11: NCS parent letter.  

 Year 11: Parent exam information. 

 


